Federation calls for protection of trade union
rights at parliamentary hearing

= Ukraine

The FPU trade union federation took part in a parliamentary hearing earlier this
month to highlight the urgent need to protect basic trade union rights. The trade
union representatives gave evidence of the attacks on trade unions, banning of
trade union leaders from workplaces and attempts to seize trade union property by
the authorities. The unions set out a range of demands to the committee including a
law to protect trade union property, measures to underpin the right to strike and
effective enforcement of the core ILO conventions on collective bargaining and
freedom of association as well as extra funding in the 2019 budget for improved
public services and increased pay for public service workers.

epsucob
2018 November epsucob@NEWS 22

® Printer-friendly version

Policies
Union Rights



https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2018-november-epsucobnews-22/federation-calls-protection-trade-union-rights-parliamentary
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2018-november-epsucobnews-22/federation-calls-protection-trade-union-rights-parliamentary
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2018-november-epsucobnews-22/federation-calls-protection-trade-union-rights-parliamentary
https://www.epsu.org/countries/ukraine
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2018-november-epsucobnews-22
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/11215
https://www.epsu.org/policies/union-rights-0

